
 
SEVEN DIALS: TRAFFIC PEOPLE & THE ENVIRONMENT 

The Trust has argued for drastic traffic management since 1991 subseqently supported 
by Shaftesbury Plc and the Covent Garden Community Association (CGCA) and Camden. 

The 7D Housing Action Area Committee established the current loop, Earlham East 
►Neal Street ►Monmouth Street in 1984 and the Trust proposed the closure of Earlham 

Street West at Cambridge Circus in 1991, achieved in 2016. In both cases there is 

virtually no traffic as limited to deIiveries and the streest are freed up for pedestrians 
and cyclists.  
The Trust, Shaftesbury Plc and the CGCA have promoted traffic management rather 

than pedestrianisation due to the downsides of the latter in the West End, and to 
accommodate the interests of all stakeholders. 

 
 
 

 
From the Seven Dials Exhibition (1998 version, askew due to scanning a 2m sq board). 



1997/8 STUDY 

 
This reverses Monmouth North due to previous issues when Monmouth South was 

reversed and the scheme pulled by Camden. 
 
 

 
EARLIER PROPOSALS▼ 
Drawn up before the closure of Earlham West at Cambridge Circus. 

 
 

 
 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


